IN REPLY REFER TO:

UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

GEOLOGICAL S]tl:’l;\/EY '
-:Oo Box 1' . Y
aobbg,‘" New Mbxico - 824D

February 24, 1969

Max M., Wilson
P. 0. Box 1317
Roswell, New Mexico 88201

Dear Mr. Wilson:

Your Application for Permit to Drill well No. 1 Cities Service
Federal in the NEXNEX% sec. 13, T. 7 S., R. 34 E., Roosevelt
County, New Mexico, lease New Mexico 016644, was approved October
30, 1968.

Since drilling operations were not commenced within 90 days after
annroval, the Permit to Drill is hereby cancelled.

If you should desire to drill the well at some future date, an
Application for Permit to Drill may be resubmitted at that time.

Sincerely yours,

Arthur R. Brown
District Ingineer

cc:
ocCc - Hobbs‘/
OCC -~ Santa Fe






